
Notice of Return of Election Expenses – Uk Parliament Election- 4 

July 2024 

Cities of London and Westminster Constituency 

Queen’s Park and Maida Vale Constituency 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 88 of the Representation of 

the People Act 1983 that returns have been received. 

 

Copies of the returns, declarations and any accompanying documents 

are available for inspection by appointment at Electoral Services, 

Westminster City Hall, 64 Victoria Street, London SW1E 6QP. 

The returns are open for inspection for 2 years from the date of this 

notice. Copies of the returns are available at the prescribed fee of 20 

pence per side. 

 

Stuart Love 

Acting Returning Officer   

 

13th  August 2024 

 


